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Hello,

I'm writing to provide feedback on the proposed safety changes for Baldwin at East Mifflin.
As aresident of Baldwin St. who uses this intersection 4 times/day with my children, I see and
experience how dangerous this intersection is for bike and pedestrian traffic. It is very

difficult for bikers and pedestrians to cross this intersection, especially at morning and evening
rush hour. Drivers speed over the hill and also people speed coming from E. Wash creating a
very unsafe intersection.

I'm happy the transportation committee is aware of this issue, however, I don't believe the
continental crosswalk is sufficient. I recommend a flashing beacon at a minimum but feel a 4-
way stop is the best way to ensure safety of pedestrians and bikers as speed of drivers is a
significant concern at this intersection.

Thank you for your consideration,
Bethany Radloff

Bethany Radloff
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